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Johnson Woman Elected Chair of Southeast Community College Board 
(KLZA) Kathy Boellstorff of Johnson has been elected Chairman of the Southeast Community
College of Governors.  

Boellstorff was elected to the Board in January 2009.  She will replace Bob Feit of Pickerell, who
served as chairman the past two years.

Dr. Dale Kruse of Beatrice was elected vice-chairman, and Helen Griffin of Lincoln was elected
treasurer.

During the January 21st meeting Boellstorf presented Feit with a service award commemorating his
two years as chairman. 

 

Many Signals Communications 


